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On behalf of the school I would like to thank all of the PTA 

for their dedication and hard work. The importance of the work that the PTA do cannot really be 

measured and the contribution that you make to the school, your time, dedication and 

commitment is invaluable to our school community. The committee have led a great group of volunteers; we 

thank each one who has helped in some way with the PTA activities since its formation. 

Our PTA was formed at the end of 2019 and the pandemic impacts on their first few years 

as best-laid plans had to be put on hold as we all had to concentrate on staying safe.  

2021-22 was the first full year of operation. 

The PTA has achieved so much for school during this time and this has 

allowed us to enhance our school and resources. Having such a dedicated 

team of volunteers brings something special and unique that benefits the adults as well as the 

children in this school. You have been very proactive as a group. As a member of our PTA I’m sure 

there must be a huge sense of achievement, satisfaction and team spirit for you all, from the ever 

resourceful committee members to the helpers on the day. Your children certainly hold a great sense of pride that 

their parents are members of the PTA, as well as the enjoyment of seeing you in school more regularly than some 

of the other children.  

From the school perspective this year has seen a number of very successful fundraising 

activities. These are just a few highlights:  

• School Lottery 

• Sponsored Colour Run October 21 

• Bake Sales 

• Non-Uniform Days 

• Christmas Fair November 21 

• Santa’s Grotto Day 

• Break the Rules Day – February 22 

• Film Nights 

• Bingo Night 

• Summer Picnic and Pimms 

I know I haven’t included everything …………………………. as you do such a lot for us.  

The New Starter welcome bags for parents were well received as a lovely gesture to welcome new families. Co-

ordinating second hand uniform has helped our community too. 

It goes without saying that the children benefit greatly from the much appreciated additional funds. We are 

always grateful for contributions from the PTA that strengthen provision within the school for all the children and 

enable us to purchase resources to enhance our provision.  

This year we have been delighted to receive everything you have been able to provide; the big spend is the 

amphitheatre which is currently taking shape on the field – we can’t wait to use it! 

On behalf of the teachers and staff, I would like to pass on our thanks for all you have done - thank you for an 

amazing year; for giving up your time so willingly to make Wybunbury Delves such a special school; for 

contributing so positively to our community and for your dedication and hard work organising and setting up all 

of the events and activities we have enjoyed over the past year. We look forward to the exciting events for this 

coming year …… 

Mrs Chesters 


